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                        Friday 9th February 

Debate

Congratulations to our debating team who won their debate yesterday and have got through to the second round of the Concern Primary School Debating Competition. They all delivered their speeches clearly and persuasively. They showed great teamwork skills and we are very proud of them. Thank you to their parents who supported them and helped them to research and prepare for the debate. It has been a particularly busy week for them as their geography projects were also due today. 
PTA Meeting

The next meeting of the PTA will take place on Wednesday 7th March at 8p.m. Please let Ita or Colin Markey know if you wish to have something included on the agenda.

Half-day

The Department of Education has asked all schools to take a half day before 11th March. This is to undertake training and planning for the new child protection procedures which will come into effect on 11th March. We will take this half day on Monday 5th March. The school will close at 12:00p.m. There will be another half day later in the school year. We apologise for the inconvenience caused, unfortunately the department are not permitting schools to put the two half days together and close for a full school day.
Dates for your diary
Friday 9th February


School closes for midterm at 2:30p.m.
Monday 19th February


School re-opens after midterm

Tuesday 27th February

Chess competition

Monday 5th March


Half day for child protection training, school closes at 12p.m.

Wednesday 7th March


P.T.A. meeting at 8p.m.

Thursday 15th March


Athletics Blitz

Friday 23rd March


Easter Holidays

